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The March meeting was held on Thursday March 3, 
2022 with thirteen members present.  
 
The season has been a challenging one with low 
snowfalls and two major rain events. Most trails are 
open with thin cover and icy spots. Please use caution if 
you ride. C4 from the HK17 junction to Salisbury (Mud 
Lake Trail) is closed due to washouts and rocks. C4C to 
Mosquito Hill has some washouts in the swamp. Warm 
temperatures and rain is forecast for Sunday and 
Monday. This may force us to close the trails. Trail 
announcements will be made on the clubs Facebook 
page. Follow that for the most up to date information. 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 
Unfortunately S-44 from the top of Buck Hill into 
Poland has been closed by the landowner. This was due 
to three individuals riding off the trail near the firehouse 
and school. The landowner has crops planted in the field 
and riding off the trail has damaged them. This has 
happened to other clubs in the area as well. Please 
respect our gracious landowners and stay on the trail at 
all times. Without our landowners, there will be no trails. 

 
If you do ride, please 
be careful of 
blowdowns. This just 
happened on C4B. Two 
club members 
immediately cleared 
the trail. Thank you 
Rich and Kenny. The 
volunteers are what 
make our club great. 

Before 

 

  And after 
 
2022 large raffle tickets are now available. Last year’s 
sold out prior to Snow Bash, so get yours early. If you 
would like to purchase one or more, please send a check 
made out to ORRC for $100.00 each to: 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 
Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you.  
 
Tickets will also be available soon on-line through our 
Venmo account. The link will be on our Facebook page 
when this is available. 
 

Scott & Kelli getting it done on the 
Nobelboro Bridge on S46A. Our 
volunteers are the best! 
 
 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday 
April 7, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the 
Ohio Recreation Hall on Nellis 
Road.  

 


